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Mail-in voting allows people to research the candidates and make an informed vote, it 

increases turnout and allows a broader spectrum of voters to participate. There is no 

evidence that mail-in voting increases election fraud. Furthermore, many people 

cannot take time off work (either paid or unpaid) or lack transportation to get to polls 

in person. A return to in person voting is an absolutely backwards move which I 

adamantly oppose.  


